




This information is being collected under the authority of Section 10 of the Public Service Act and will be used to allocate positions 
within a classification plan and to manage the Alberta government human resources program. If you have any questions about the 
collection of this information, contact the Human Services Human Resource office at 780-644-3798 or HS.JobEvaluation@gov.ab.ca. 


